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Newcastle, 23rd November 2019 

 
 

To whom it may concern 
 

 
Subject: Confirmation Letter  
 
 

 

I hereby confirm that Professor Daniela Placha, PhD, from the Nanotechnology Centre at VSB 

Technical University of Ostrava, Czech Republic, has been hosted at Northumbria University, within 

the Faculty of Engineering and Environment, specifically in the Mechanical and Construction 

Engineering Department. 

On 20th November, Professor Placha graciously delivered an invited talk titled “Clay in Natural and 

Modified Forms for Nanotechnology”. Additionally, she led scientific discussions with students and 

researchers in the Mechanical and Engineering Department, fostering valuable insights and 

advancing knowledge in Material Science. 

 

We are grateful for her visit and contributions, which have significantly enriched our academic 

environment. 

 

 

 

 

  
Dr Dominika Zabiegaj  
Ass. Professor 
Director of the Foundation Year (Programme Leader) 
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